
Quick Hits

WBAs  in Clerkship
Resources

EPAs capture feedback for students
in the moment after the observation
of a clinical skill by the assessor. 

The benchmark used in completing
the assessment is that of the
graduating medical student.
Students are expecting to receive a
range of ratings over the course of
clerkship as they develop and hone
their skills.

During the WBA Pilot (March -
August 2023), students are
encouraged to complete a
minimum of 3 EPAs in courses
which are 3+ weeks in duration and 1
EPA per week for all other courses.  

EPAs are not replacing any other
assessments for now.

Assessors have told us that EPAs
have been helpful in understanding
students’ learning goals and in
structuring specific and timely
feedback. They also tell us that the
tool is most likely to be completed at
the time of feedback or the same
day. 
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Link:
https://meded.temertymedicine.utoronto.ca/assessing-
entrustable-professional-activities-epa-clerkship
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